
 

 

 

 

Information about some of the things we will be learning in the  

week beginning 27th September 2021 

 

What a change to see the children just in green on Friday! Thank you for all the donations we received 

to support the McMillan charity.  

As you are aware it is very busy at the beginning and end of the day and our main priority is to ensure 

that the children come in safely or are collected safely. Whilst we are always happy to talk to you 

sharing information at length at the gate is not the best time to do this as we are unable to give you our 

full attention and it also slows the safe entry or exit of children.  

If you would like to speak to speak to us at the end of the day you are welcome to wait aside until the all 

the children have been dismissed or you can email us at any time on the year group email at: 

YearR@stjosephsrcinfant.bucks.sch.uk. For urgent messages please contact the office and staff will 

pass them on to us. 

              

Year R 

WEEKLY LEARNING    

P.S.E.D (Personal, Social, Emotional 

Development)  

This week we will practise working together 

with others to play the following circle 

games: 

Ring a ring a roses.                        

Farmers in the Den  

We’re going to the Circus 

Maths 

This week in maths we will be looking at different 

objects and items by finding what it the same about 

them and what is different about them.  

We will also be finding things that match because they 

are the same 

Communication, Language and Literacy 

This week we will be learning about the features of a 

book e.g. front cover, title, page, words and pictures. 

We have started phonics sessions and this will 

continue. We will be practising our listening skills 

during games and activities and learn the sounds for 

the letter i,n,m and d.  

We will begin reading the story of Simon Sock too. 

Physical Development 
We will be practising making a range of 

marks and letters (up, down, zig zag, 

arches etc.) on a large scale to develop 

our shoulder strength. 

TOPIC 
We will be exploring the season of autumn and looking 

for signs of this. Maybe you can spot some of the signs 

on your journey to/from school. 

We will continue to learn a range of new songs including 

the name song. 

R.E 

This week we will celebrate all the 

things we have learned and remember 

from our RE topic Myself. 

 God knows us 

 God loves us 

 We talk and listen to God in 

prayer 

 We have heard the words from 

Isaiah 43 1:2 and Psalm 131  

mailto:YearR@stjosephsrcinfant.bucks.sch.uk

